Just Announced: Bishop Plans Pilgrimage to Jerusalem in 2010

 

In February 2010, Bishop Johnston will be traveling on pilgrimage to Jerusalem with a small leadership delegation from the diocese. This will provide him the opportunity to reflect at the beginning of his ministry as bishop on the spiritual and historical significance of the Holy Land for Christians today, as well as to consider how the Diocese of Virginia might contribute to stability and peace in that place. The trip will include meeting religious and political leaders in the region to establish relationships and learn firsthand about the needs of the church in the Middle East. 

 

Bishop Johnston will also take some time to join the Jerusalem Mile Project pilgrimage which will be traveling there at the same time. There are only 10 spaces left! More information, including a registration form, can be found on the Jerusalem Mile Project blog. The last date to register is November 10th.

Diocese of Virginia Pilgrimage to Jerusalem
February 22 – March 11, 2010
Registration Form

The Diocese of Virginia has reserved 32 spaces with St. George’s College for the Palestine of Jesus Course, Feb 22 – March 11 (includes travel dates). We have also secured a group rate for airfare. To register, please follow the instructions below:
1) Complete the following form and send it with a copy of your passport and $400 check* payable to the Diocese of Virginia to: 
The Diocese of Virginia

Attn: Mary Anne Bryant

110 West Franklin Street

Richmond, VA 23220
2) Fill out the St. George’s online registration:  http://www.sgcjerusalem.org/RegPolicy.asp this enables St. George’s determine room assignments and make other accommodations. 
· This deposit is refundable before November 21st. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Name:  
__________________________________________________________________
Address: 
__________________________________________________________________


__________________________________________________________________

Phone #:
__________________________________________________________________
E-mail:

__________________________________________________________________
Name of the church you attend:  ___________________________________________________

Rector’s name: 

    ____________________________________________________
Diocese of Virginia Pilgrimage to Jerusalem

February 22 – March 11, 2010

Information Sheet
The Palestine of Jesus is a pilgrimage course offered by St. George’s College, Jerusalem. The course runs from February 24 through March 9th. Participants need to arrive by 6:00 p.m. on Feb. 23rd and depart on March 11th. March 10th will be a free day. Most nights are spent in residence at the college in simple but comfortable dorm-style rooms that include a bathroom. There will be several day trips and at least one overnight trip to Galilee. 
TRAVEL:  British Air from Dulles Airport through London to Tel Aviv:
Depart February 22nd from Dulles at 6:15 p.m.
Arrives in Tel Aviv on February 23rd at 3:30 p.m. 

Depart from Tel Aviv on March 11 at 2:00 p.m.

Return home March 11 at 6:40 p.m.

TOTAL COST:
$3,900   This includes airfare, transportation to/from the airport, all other in-country travel, all meals and lodging, entrance fees, and St. George’s tuition.  It does not include travel insurance. 
1st DEPOSIT: 
$400 is due by October 5th to secure both airfare and lodging. We will continue to receive deposits after this date but participants will not be guaranteed the group rate we’ve received for airfare and airfare during these dates is limited. Deposits received after this date may affect the total cost of the trip. Please send deposits with the registration form to the diocesan office, attn: Mary Anne Bryant. 
2nd DEPOSIT:

$2,070 is due by December 24th. 

FINAL PAYMENT: 

$1,430 is due to the Diocese on February 15th.  
PREPARATION:
Upon registration, a packet will be mailed with more detailed travel and trip information. Please remember to register online with St. George’s. Once registration is complete, there will be at least one Q & A meeting held at the most convenient time and place for all. We will also coordinate travel to the airport in Washington for those who are interested. 







